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The public right of way belongs to all of us and is to be shared equally. It should not 

be appropriated by those that choose not to have a permanent residence. This also 

places an undue burdens on cities and other municipalities to accommodate these 

individuals who make no contribution to offset those burdens. I am vehemently 

opposed to this bill and can't see a prosperous future for Oregon where this is 

permitted. 


